
 

 

Feedback from Task Team 
 

The PSA would like to take this opportunity to thank members who attended the meeting with Task Team 

Members on 29 November 2021 for their input. 

 

Based on the discussion that took place on the day, it was concluded that a follow-up meeting will be held 

to discuss the date for elections with the Branch Chairperson and Secretary. That meeting took place on 

2 December 2021. The Task Team raised concern regarding the high number of COVID-19 infections in 

the Department and took a decision to postpone elections to January 2022. The issue of having a virtual 

meeting was also discussed. 

 

Members will be informed regarding the date and the type of meeting that will take place during the third 

week of January 2022, whereby members will be electing six shop stewards. 

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a safe 

and speedy recovery. 
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